
 

CAR WASH FOR CARITAS 
Friday, 20 March 2015 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

 

Throughout this term we have been raising money to support the Project Compassion 

campaign which is organised by Caritas, an international Catholic organisation that provides 

aid to people in need throughout the world, including communities within Australia. 

 

A small group of students have offered to run a car washing event to raise money for the 

campaign. The proposal they have come up with is to set up a “Car Wash for Caritas” within 

the school grounds on both Thursday and Friday of next week. College staff will be 

encouraged to park their cars in the designated car wash area for cleaning by the students.  

 

Your daughter/son has expressed an interest in being involved in this activity.  Students will 

be allowed to wear their sports uniform on this day and will need some suitable clothes to 

change into while washing the cars. The car wash will be conducted under staff supervision 

and in a secure area on the college grounds.  

 

If you are pleased for your child to participate in this event could you please sign the 

permission slip below and return it to the school office by Tuesday 24 March. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Melissa Brown 

Director of Ministry  

 

 

Permission Form 

CAR WASH FOR CARITAS 
(please return to the school office by Tuesday 24 March) 

 

 

Student Name: _________________________________________  Tutor Group: ____ 

 

I have received the details of the Caritas Car Wash planned for Thursday 26th and Friday 27th 

March 2015 and confirm my child’s participation.  

 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian: _________________________________________________ 

 

Signature:   _________________________________________________ 
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